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Learning and good nutrition does not end when school lets out. The USDA Summer Food Service Program helps provide nutritious meals to children when school isn’t in session. Starting June 19th, Haywood County Schools will be offering lunch at no charge to any child between the ages of 2 and 18.  Adults may purchase a lunch for $3.75. 
Meals will be provided Monday through Friday at the following School Cafeterias…
Clyde Elementary School                        June 19th – August 10th  12-1p         
Hazelwood Elementary School               June 18th – August 3rd   11a-12p
Jonathan Valley Elementary School      June 18th – August 14th  11:30a-1p
Meadowbrook Elementary School         June 18th  - August 14th 11:45a-12:45p
North Canton Elementary School          June 19th  - August 10th  11:30a-12:30p
                
Check with individual locations for holiday closing information.
For more information about the program please call 828-627-1150. 
Haywood County Schools is an equal opportunity employer and provider.

